sought to reduce or eliminate it.

In 1981, by which time all subsidies from the Ford Foundation for
day-to-day operations will have come to an end, it is estimated that
income and expenditures will be in balance. This will be the first un-
subsidized balanced budget in many years, and it should prove pos-
sible to maintain the balance in the years following 1981. In short,
by 1981, we hope to have reached the point of "living within our

means."
k k k k k k k k * %

International Journal of Middle East Studies

The moratorium on manuscripts for the IJMES has been lifted. Man-
uscripts must be in English, not to exceed 35 typed pages, and dou-
ble-spaced throughout (notes and references included). Send manu-
scripts to: Afaf Marsot, Editor-in-Chief, Gustave E. von Grunebaum
Center for Near Eastern Studies, University of California, Los Ange-
les, CA 90024,

Middle East Studies Association

The 14th Annual Meeting of the Middle East Studies Association
will be held in Washington, D.C., Thursday through Saturday, on
November 6th through 9th, 1980.

Because this year's annual meeting will be in session on the first
day of Muharram 1401 AH, the Program Committee has decided to hon-
or the dawn of a new century of Islam by designating the central
theme of the meeting as: "lslam in its Many Dimensions."
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